

BREVOORT PARK COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER FEBRUARY 2015

Shinny Day in the Park and Winter Dance and Dinner

Family Fun for Everyone!



Saturday, March 7th

Brevoort Park Rink

Shinny Tournament - Games 11:00a.m. – 5:00p.m.

Shinny Shenanigans for the kids! Activities and Sleigh Rides -

12:30p.m.-4:00p.m. Burgers and Concession available by the rink.

For information about the Shinny tournament or to enter a team, contact Brent at 306-491-4540.

12 teams maximum - 20\$ per player (Players Must Wear Helmets)

Come and cheer on your favorite team and neighbors!

Not a Shinny Player? Come out Eat, Dance & Have Fun! Brevoort Park Community Association Winter Fundraiser Evening



Everyone invited, Everyone welcome to attend a Dinner & Dance **Saturday, March 7th**

Legion Hall, 3021 Louise Street

Cocktails: 6:00p.m. / Dinner: 7:00p.m. / Dance: 8:30p.m.- 1:00a.m

Tickets \$30.00

Cash Bar -No Minors



For tickets contact:

Leanne @ 306-370-0366 or Chantelle @ 306-227-3008

Deadline to purchase tickets - March 2nd

(Ticket must be presented at the door for entry)

This event is in conjunction with Shinny Day in the Park, but you don't have to play shinny to come out & have fun!!

Your support is greatly appreciated. **Draw/door prizes donations are gratefully accepted.**



The Saskatoon Branch of The Kidney Foundation of Canada

is committed to reducing the burden of kidney disease by funding innovative research, providing education and support, and increasing public awareness of kidney health and organ donation. We need canvassers for our March Drive taking place March 4-22.

Volunteer 2 hours of your time. Call us at (306) 664-8588.

Saskatoon Light & Power has a new interactive tool that can help identify streetlight problems in your area. Look under "S" for Street Lights on the City of Saskatoon website for more details and an interactive map: http://www.saskatoon.ca





Advertise!

Brevoort Park Newsletter is published approximately four times a year in February, May, September and December and is delivered to over 1000 residences.

Our next newsletter: May 2015 Advertising

Deadline: April 15, 2015

Rates:

Business Cards \$25

1/6 Page \$50

1/4 Page \$75

1/2 Page \$100

To advertise in our newsletter, please contact us at newsletter@brevoortpark.ca







Brevoort Park Rink: New volunteers needed!

Volunteers are required to supervise the rink shack during public skate times in order to keep it open! Please consider placing your name on a group list, and you will be emailed or texted when help is needed. We would like to make a schedule with families taking turns to open the rink shack as well as enlist help if needed to maintain the ice. If you are willing to volunteer for a few hours this winter in helping us maintain the best rink in town, please send an email with your contact information to parkcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca.

Plans are for the heated rink shack to be open as follows: Friday 7-9 p.m.; Saturday 2-4 p.m.; Sunday 2-4p.m.

École St. Matthew School

February is here and it is amazing how fast the 2014-2015 school year has gone thus far. It seems so long ago that we had our opening school mass. We are currently in the midst of Kindergarten registrations. It is so exciting to meet the new families and their children as they get ready to join the St. Matthew family. During the month of February, we will be celebrating Second Language Week and prepare ourselves to enter into the season of Lent. The cold winter months do nothing to slow us down. Students are currently participating in track, basketball, wrestling, rosary club, French oratory competitions, Battle of the Books, knitting club and social justice club to name a few. It is truly amazing how much takes place when our staff and parent community work so closely together to share their gifts and talents with each other and our students.

The construction of our new facility is on the minds of students, staff, parents and community members alike. The new facility will be an amazing addition to our French Immersion programming as well as an exciting new space for community led events. Our primary staff and students will be moving into the new addition around Easter to make way for the renovations of the original school facility. Once the entire facility is ready (anticipated date of December 2015), we look forward to moving our grades 5-8s back in from our temporary facility on Bateman Crescent.

I count myself lucky to be able to work as a part of the St. Matthew family within Brevoort Park. I look forward to the excitement of the next couple of month as we continue the 2014-2015 academic year.

François Rivard
Directeur/Principal
École St. Matthew School





yas

Clip and attach this coupon to your Young Athlete Saskatchewan (YAS) 2015 summer basketball camp registration form and save \$20.00 off the regular camp fee. See our 2015 summer basketball camps choices and contact information at www.yas.ca Limit one coupon per youth per registration. Must be used at the time of registration. Expires July 31, 2015

Brevoort Park Community Association Executive

President	Notes Frees
President	Nelson Fraser
Vice-President	Jarit Fraser
Treasurer	Louise Wiebe
Secretary	Shemara Schergevitch
Indoor Coordinator	Lorraine Fowler
Indoor Coordinator	Karin Closson
Rink Maintenance	Kyle Allin
Supervised Rink Time Coordinat	vacant
Newsletter	Karen Wooller
	Liv Marken
Block Captains	Dee Young
	Paula Coutts-Hills
Brevoort Park School Liaison	Dee Young
St. Matthew School Liaison	Danielle Campbell
Soccer Coordinator	Nicole Painchaud
	Elaine Shannon
Basketball Coordinator	Andra Thorstad
Softball Coordinator	vacant
Social Events Coordinator	Morag Embleton Kimpton
	Lisa Fraser
Website/Communications	Teresa Herd
Membership Coordinator	Azharul Islam
Members at Large	Cathy Surtees
Community Consultant	Carrie Hutchison

We always welcome new members!

Please consider becoming a part of the Brevoort Park Community Association Executive and use your time and talents to make this community an even better place to live in. Anyone in the community is welcome to attend the meetings. The meetings are the second Wednesday of every month at 7 p.m. in the Brevoort Park School . Go to Brevoort Park Community Association web page http://brevoortpark.ca/contact/ for executive contact information.

To sign up for community news updates, email: **info@brevoortpark.ca** For information on community indoor programming, email:

indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca



Brevoort Park Ice Rink Rules



The Brevoort Park rinks are meant for all to enjoy. However, please remember that they are unsupervised, and so must be used at your own risk. A few reminders:

No slap shots or hard pucks are allowed on the unfenced rink adjacent to the main rink.

Family skate times will be posted soon. Please respect these hours. Thank you, and have fun! We're lucky to have such great rinks!

Want to keep in touch with community happenings? Sign up for our email list Email us at:**info@brevoortpark.ca**

The Brevoort Park Community Association is looking for groups that need to fundraise to help out at community events.

Please email socialevents@brevoortpark.ca for more information





LIVE FASTBALL... PLAY FASTBALL



2015 Raiders Zone 2 Ball Registration Feb. 10th

and 11th

at Aden Bowman Collegiate 7pm to 9pm (for both girls and boys teams) born 2010 to 1999.

Player and parent Raider clothing available to purchase.

For more information contact Monique Bzowey at: coordinator@saskatoonraiderssoftball.ca

Registration forms can be downloaded at: www.saskatoon raiderssoftball.ca



Did you know??

BPCA offers funding assistance to those where program cost is a barrier to participation.

To inquire, please contact the Indoor Coordinator at indoorcoordinator@brevoortpark.ca







Wow, it's icy out there. If you've got a neighbour who's elderly or struggling with a disability, help them out by putting sand or salt down on the walkway.



Residents can access City of Saskatoons Snow & Ice Interactive Map http://bit.ly/11Q3rio to see which streets have been graded after a heavy snowfall as well as information on all other Snow & Ice programs by visiting saskatoon.ca and clicking on Better Winter Roads.

The Next Big Shred!

Join the McClure Place Foundation on Saturday, May 2 from 9 AM -12 Noon for The Big Shred! Bring those old bank / utility statements, tax files (2007 and earlier), etc. to the parking lot of McClure United Church at 4025 Taylor St. Watch as your old private, personal or confidential paper goes into the Shred-It company truck's shredder! The service is by donation (suggested \$10 per box, or \$5 per shopping bag) and all the funds collected will assist in paying down the mortgage at Amy McClure House, the on-site personal care home for up to 23 residents built in 2005. Help your family prevent identity theft and get rid of that unwanted yet personal material!

Community Updates to your Computer!

The community's e-mail distribution serves as a means of notifying residents of safety/crime issues and upcoming events and opportunities.

If you have not yet signed up to receive

e-mail notifications, please send a request to: info@brevoortpark.ca





2015 OUTDOOR SOCCER REGISTRATION

Registration Night – Tuesday, February 24, 2015 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Brevoort Park School Library

Age Groups Born in... Fees

Future Stars Born 2011 or 2012 \$40.00 U6 (Timbits) Born 2009 & 2010 \$70.00

U8 Born 2007 & 2008 \$80.00

U10 *Reg Boys and Girls Born 2005 & 2006 \$100.00 U10 ** Dev Boys and Girls Born 2005 & 2006 TBD

**please note there will be a late registration fee of \$10.00 with all registration received after March 1, 2015.

All registrants must provide a \$25 uniform deposit (a postdated cheque dated June 30, 2015, written to BPCA).

- * U10 Reg league is Brevoort Park Community Association league
- ** U10 Dev league is Lakewood Soccer Association league

More information on which days of the week games will be scheduled can be found at: www.saskatoonyouthsoccer.ca

Coaches and Assistant coaches will be needed for our mini soccer teams. Consider volunteering when you register your child in soccer. You don't need to be a soccer expert to coach, you just need to be willing to have fun and enjoy physical activity. Training for new coaches is available through Saskatoon Youth Soccer.

Thank you to the great volunteer coaches who have contributed to a great soccer program over the years! Late registrations may be refused if team rosters are full. If you cannot attend registration, please arrange to have someone else register your child



Have you got a story or a suggestion for the Community Newsletter? Please send your information or questions to newsletter@brevoortpark.ca Local interest and paid advertising welcomed.